





September 15, 2021

Dear Friends of St. Paul Church and School,

For over 100 years, St. Paul School has provided an education that maximizes each child's potential. We are a community of educators, students and families who share a deep commitment to serving others. Our graduates are regularly recognized for academic excellence and positions of leadership. We are here to educate the whole child: intellectually, physically, spiritually, and emotionally, within a loving and nurturing environment.

We are excited to announce on November 20, 2021, our annual Christmas Auction is BACK! We took a small hiatus in 2020 due to the pandemic and we are so excited to be back in person to celebrate our school and community. The event includes a silent auction, live auction, raffles and much more, all comprised of donated items. During our hiatus, we continually reminded our school community about our past auction donors and encouraged them to patronize our supporters whenever possible. This year, we are hoping that you will continue to be an amazing donor to our school. Guests will enjoy an elegant evening including food, friends and fun while raising funds for the continued educational success of our students and school!

We hope you will join in our success by donating an item for our event! We have been very fortunate in past years to receive strong commitments from local and national businesses and our St. Paul church and school families and we hope to continue that this year. Funds raised at this year's auction will be used carefully and thoughtfully to provide teachers with technology for the classrooms, support the Athletic Program, the First Lego League & STEM Programs, Drama and the Arts, and give back to St. Paul Church. Funds raised in the past have repainted our facilities, renovated the science lab, updated the library and computer labs, upgraded the sound system, provided for field trips, and so much more. In today's world, technology is paramount for our children's success, and we must raise money to provide for our students.

Each donated item is tax deductible, always appreciated, and put to very good use. If you are able to make a donation, please fill out the Cash Sponsorship/Item Donation Form attached. We appreciate submitted forms and items by October 29, 2021 in order to be included in the auction program.

We are so proud of all St. Paul School has accomplished for its students, families and community in the past 100 years. We appreciate your consideration of a donation and thank you for all you do to support our St. Paul community. Finally, mark your calendar and join us for a fun evening **on November 20, 2021!** We would love to celebrate our school's success with you.

Sincerely,

Aubrey Blood, Tricia Dever, Abby DeVore, Stephanie Zuech, Giorgia Remark, Molly White, Darcy Drevon, & Denise Franken

St. Paul Auction Co-Chairs